
Subject: Re: Request replacement of Loading Zone Sign
From: Nicole Deering <nicole.deering@lacity.org>
Date: 11/02/2017 03:58 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

LADOT is going to replace it for you. Thanks!

Nicole Deering | Manager of City Services | Councilman Joe Buscaino | 15th Council District | City of Los Angeles | 310.732.4515

On Thu, Nov 2, 2017 at 2:38 PM, Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
wrote:

Nicole,

How do I get a replacement "Passenger Loading Zone" sign for 354 W. 6th
Street.  It's already designated as such but the sign was taken away. 

Thanks for your assistance. 

Best regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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